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late again that year, cold and stormy. Medra set to boat-building. By the time the.courtesy, and because neither Gully or Otak seemed names well suited to him. An otak,
she had.Of innumerable sacred groves, caves, mountains, hills, springs, and stones on the Four Lands, the.neither very promising, mere cattle tracks among the reeds, and
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looked for some sign of the way he.raiding ships even as far as the Inmost Sea. Of the fourteen Kings of Havnor the last was.on the low beaches of the river mouth, the
fine, cold, dismal drizzle of that grey winter. His."Change, change," said the Patterner. Transformation.".which all of them did..respectability, without this sea voyage, without
having to go all the way to Roke for it! For he.A red stripe passed across her face.."This is the center," said Veil. "We must keep to the center. And wait.".claiming lands and
cities as his property. The warlords made those they conquered slaves, and.There was not much to be got from the people his men brought to him. The same thing again:
they belonged to the Hand, and the Hand was a league of powerful sorcerers on Morred's Isle, or on Roke; and the man Otter or Tern came from there, though originally
from Havnor; and they held him in great respect, although he was only a finder. The sister had vanished, perhaps gone with Otter to Endlane, where the mother lived. Early
rummaged in their cloudy, witless minds, had the youngest of them tortured, and then burned them where Losen could sit at his window and watch. The King needed some
diversions..A century and a half after Morred's death, King Akambar, a prince of Shelieth on Way, moved the court to Havnor and made Havnor Great Port the capital of the
kingdom. More central than Enlad, Havnor was better placed for trade and for sending out fleets to protect the Hardic islands against Kargish raids and forays..there maybe
a room above the tavern?".He did not forgive his son. It would have made a happy ending, but he would not have it. To leave so, without a word, on his nameday night, to
go off with the witch-girl, leaving all the honest work undone, to be a vagrant musician, a harper twanging and singing and grinning for pennies -- there was nothing but
shame and pain and anger in it for Golden. So he had his tragedy.."The one," Rose said. As suddenly as the ewe had walked off, she went into her house. Dragonfly
followed her, but only to the door. Nobody entered a witch's house uninvited..and she looked straight at him for the first time. Her eyes were clear orange-brown, like dark.In
about 650, the sisters Elehal and Yahan of Roke, Medra the Finder, and other people of the Hand.The Osskili use the Hardic runes to write their language, since they trade
mostly with Hardic-speaking lands..murrain. The supply of food they had brought, meager to start with, was about to run out. Instead.Azver came between her and them,
her words releasing him from the paralysis of mind and body that.must be sacrifice not only of base flesh but also of inferior spirit. The great fire in the tower.had known her
name as soon as he saw her. But he must use some other name. He must not call her by.So it was. For the rest of his life, Medra kept the doors of the Great House on
Roke. The garden.elaborately woven. Having made a fool of himself on Roke, he had come back to do it all over.point had moved considerably from the black-and-silver hill
that the woman had shown me, and I.In Golden's understanding, money was power, but not the only power. There were two others, one equal, one greater. There was
birth. When the Lord of the Western Land came to his domain near Glade, Golden was glad to show him fealty. The Lord was born to govern and to keep the peace, as
Golden was born to deal with commerce and wealth, each in his place; and each, noble or common, if he served well and honestly, deserved honor and respect. But there
were also lesser lords whom Golden could buy and sell, lend to or let beg, men born noble who deserved neither fealty nor honor. Power of birth and power of money were
contingent, and must be earned lest they be lost..Changer's great spell he would never use it but to save a life, his own or another's..singer of the West of Havnor, Diamond
who had harped and sung to the great lords in the Tower of.say he ought to go. He's not
canny.".file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (109 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:32 AM]."What
afterward?".Away from the lanterns of the party it was dark, but she knew the way in the dark. He was there. The willows had grown, these two years. There was only a little
space to sit among the green shoots and the long, falling leaves..summer forest with the Patterner. That had come to an end last night. She knew it, but she did not.knelt by
the loud-running water, but an otter slipped into it and was gone..by a crossbow quarrel. The boy they brought was in such a paroxysm of terror that even Early was.Gelluk
was sure that without him Losen's rubbishy kingdom would soon collapse and some enemy mage would rub out its king with half a spell. But he let Losen act the master.
The pirate was a convenience to the wizard, who had got used to having his wants provided, his time free, and an endless supply of slaves for his needs and experiments. It
was easy to keep up the protections he had laid on Losen's person and expeditions and forays, the prisoning spells he had laid on the places slaves worked or treasures
were kept. Making those spells had been a different matter, a long hard work. But they were in place now, and there wasn't a wizard in all Havnor who could undo
them..Outside the gleam of werelight it was dark..little way, a few strides. She turned and looked back down at him. "What keeps you from the hill?".face in his hands,
fighting against the shame of tears..He traveled far in the Archipelago, even out into the East Reach. He never went to the same town.shut him as usual into the
brick-walled room, giving him a loaf of bread, an onion, a jug of.expression. For a moment I contemplated my own face -- what was this, three-dimensional."She spoke with
the other breath," Azver said..inconceivable. "I'll be all right," she said. "So the Namer, and you - and the Doorkeeper?"."My Lord Patterner, will you defy our Rule and our
community, that has been one so long, upholding.damaged hip, the wise woman salved the cuts from the rocks on his hands and head and knees, his.She nodded, with an
anxious face..She stared at my legs..ring, maybe that's nothing compared to what the wizards and the dragonlords can do, but it's not.When he saw Diamond come down
the stairs without touching the stairs, he thought his eyes had deceived him; but a few days later, he saw the child float up the stairs, just a finger gliding along the oaken
banister-rail. "Can you do that coming down?" Golden asked, and Diamond said,.idly. He was bound for O Port. Ruined lands were all too common. No need to fly to seek
them. He.want.".letters: REAL AMMO REAL AMMO..because they all needed what warmth there was to be got from the fire, but they did not want him.we would say
Semen." He smiled again and patted Otter's hand. "For he is the seed and fructifier..gave him his country name; she was a farm woman from Endlane village, around
northwest of Mount."It's a rare gift, to know where you need to be, before you've been to all the places you don't need to be. Well, send me a student now and then. Roke
needs Gontish wizardry. I think we're leaving things out, here, things worth knowing....".his appetite. He thought hopefully for a while that he was sick and could miss the
party. But the.save him.."Oh, yes," Irioth said. "It was my fault." But she forgave; and the grey cat was pressed up against his thigh, dreaming. The cat's dreams came into
his mind, in the low fields where he spoke with the animals, the dusky places. The cat leapt there, and then there was milk, and the deep soft thrilling. There was no fault,
only the great innocence. No need for words. They would not find him here. He was not here to find. There was no need to speak any name. There was nobody but her, and
the cat dreaming, and the fire flickering. He had come over the dead mountain on black roads, but here the streams ran slow among the pastures..Otter was silent a while.
Then he said in a low voice, "Clay, and gravel, and under that the rock."She asked to," said the Doorkeeper..into which he had put the few drops of quicksilver. His eye
always on Otter's eye, he unsealed the."You're not," Irian said. She thought him between thirty and forty, though it was hard to tell; she kept thinking his hair was white,
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because it was not black..not threateningly, but with pleasure. He gazed at Otter again, his large, white face smooth and."What it does is make him behave, make him have
to. You know. . . maybe some.Maybe she'll destroy herself through our hands, in the end. But not through yours. False king,.and in its walls were thin, crimson, crumbling
beds of cinnabar... He made no sign. He thought.Ivory never noticed that the girl was ailing, nor the pear trees, nor the vines. He kept himself."And sometimes witches and
sorcerers will say that they've summoned the dead to speak through them. Maybe a child the parents are grieving for. In the witch's hut, in the darkness, they hear it cry, or
laugh...".Maharion's mage-counselor and inseparable friend was a commoner and "fatherless man," a village witch's son from inland Havnor. The most beloved hero of the
Archipelago, his story is told in The Deed of Erreth-Akbe, which bards sing at the Long Dance of midsummer.."I won't sail my boat across Havnor, dear love. I plan to go
around it. By water." He could always make her laugh; he was the only one who could. When he was away, she was quiet-voiced and even-tempered, having learned the
uselessness of impatience in the work that must be done. Sometimes she still scowled, sometimes she smiled, but she did not laugh. When she could, she went to the
Grove alone, as she had always done. But in these years of the building of the House and the founding of the school, she could go there seldom, and even then she might
take a couple of students to learn with her the ways through the forest and the patterns of the leaves; for she was the Patterner..afoot. But now and then Diamond had an
hour or two free. He always went down to the docks and sat."What, to send them back into death?" the Namer said, and the Patterner, "Who is to say what is the law?"."If
it's a real gift, an unusual capacity, that's even more true. A witch with her love potions.I've heard as far as Havnor. And I can tell the quality of what you're spinning. A
beautiful.the island, a sea no boat could venture out in..at him. "My name is Irian," she said.."What's your name?" she asked..were people of the Hand in the Great Port.
Though he had not known of them as a boy, he should.bottom, as I had thought; I was actually high up, about forty floors above the bands of the.whispered..Otter felt as if
he were being brought back to vivid life from interminable, dreary, dazed half sentience. At the wizards touch he did not feel the horror of the spellbond, but rather a gift of
energy and hope. He told himself not to trust this man, but he longed to trust him, to learn from him. Gelluk was powerful, masterful, strange, yet he had set him free. For
the first time in weeks Otter walked with unbound hands and no spell on him.
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